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	I’m Arlene Oehler, Finance Committee Chairman for the 2019-2021 biennium representing District 1.  A budget item we committed to study for a recommendation at the September 19, 2020 Executive Board meeting, is to consider increasing the Membership/Necrology Budget for 2020-2021 to provide funds to conduct the Ceremony of Remembrance during the 2021 Florida State Convention. The Finance Committee met on September 20, 2019, to discuss this request. 
	After due consideration the Finance Committee determined that the Ceremony of Remembrance is an expense of the Convention, and as such, any expenses for the Ceremony should be paid from registration fees.  The Committee may, of course, use the budgeted $150 for 2019-2020 and the budgeted $300 for 2020-2021 in any way approved by the Membership Chairman.  The printing of the program will continue to be paid from a separate Printing/Duplication budget.  
	It is the suggestion of the Finance Committee that the Membership/Necrology Committee develop a budget and advise the DKG President and Registrar of this budget.  If it is projected that the expenses for the Ceremony of Remembrance exceed those allowed by the income from Convention registrations, the Finance Committee suggests that the Convention Registration fees be raised to cover this expense.
